
 

 

February 17, 2015 

 

re:  House Bill 2642 

 

Representative Huffman: 

 

I am writing you this letter today in support of House Bill 2642, regarding Estheticians 

and Laser use. 

 

I am an Esthetician currently running a non-ablative laser.   I have received extended 

and advanced training with my managing Physician, as well as being Certified from the 

National Laser Training Institute.  These trainings have educated me in Safety Practices 

regarding these lasers and also allows me to extend my practice as an Esthetician. 

 

If this bill passes, it will effect over 16,000 Estheticians in the State of Oregon.  It will 

allow them to continue to make a living viable wage.  If this bill does not pass, it will 

greatly effect myself and other Estheticians in our careers as well as the business in 

which I work. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please feel free to contact me with any 

questions or further comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Angie Herriges 

Licensed Esthetician 

541-298-5066 

 


